
 

 

   AL MANAR INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 
From the Principal’s Desk: -        Circular: No: AMIS/SC/1063/09/25-26    April 24, 2025 

Dear Parent,  

The Ministry of Education (MoE Yanbu) is organizing second set of teacher training programme for the teachers 

at AMIS. As part of this an early dispersal has been planned at 11:00AM for the Girls’ Section; including Classes 

1-3 Boys and 1 – 10 Girls, on April 27, 2025 (Sun). Please be aware that all other sections, such as the KG 

Section, and Classes 4–10 Boys, will be functioning according to their regular schedule. Private commuters are 

requested to arrange the transport accordingly.  
 

Sd/- 

Principal 

 
 

Classes I - III 


